My persuasive speech for the conservationist 


[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear whoever this concerns,

My name is Jonathon Holdsley and I am writing to tell you about mine and many other peoples concerns over the effect of coastal erosion on the lagoons and salt marshes along the Holderness coast. Because of Coastal erosion the shingle and sand that has protected the SSSIs are being worn away meaning these sites are being put at risk and could get damaged. This isn’t the only problem that this is bringing up, if these sites are affected lots of unique animals could lose habitats and could eventually end up dying. Also, any plants in the area will be washed away completely. 

To battle this devastating action, we need your help in applying coastal defences around these sites to protect these environments and their wildlife. I propose that we apply the method managed retreat which will help us protect the SSIs. This will mean the sites will continue to develop while new habitats can form. The only negative of this is that people will need to be compensated for loss of buildings but with such a low-cost ratio for this defence system this should not be a problem.

Overall, I believe this defence will greatly benefit the Holderness coast and I thank you for reading my letter.

Yours sincerely, 
                             Jonathon Holdsley




